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To: National Scout and Guide Fellowship (NSGF) 

       Central Branch groups  
 
 

The Western Hemisphere Conference is a remarkable event that takes place every 
three years. It is the moment when we meet to discuss and take decisions that will help 
us in the work we will carry out in-between Conferences. 
 
We are happy to announce that, after the call for applications officially made, three 
proposals for hosting the 3rd ISGF Western Hemisphere Regional Conference in 2022 
have been received within the deadline. 
  
We received applications from: (in alphabetical order) 
 
 
1. Argentina in Córdoba - Scouts y Guías Adultos de Argentina (SGAA)   

National Scout and Guide Fellowship since 2003 

 

 

2. Aruba in Oranjestad - Organisacion Dinamico Di Guia Aruba (ODIG-A)  

Central Branch group since 2013 

 

 

3. Mexico in Mexico City - Asociación Nacional de Antiguos Scouts de México AC 

(ANASMAC) – National Scout and Guide Fellowship since 2002  

 

According to the instructions sent along the call for proposals form, ten minutes have 

been allocated for each presentation, which will take place on Thursday, September 19, 

2019.  

 

We look forward to meeting you in September, to choose the preferred new hosting 

Country for the 3rd Western Hemisphere Regional Conference! 

 

 

Vanessa Hoogenbergen 

Western Hemisphere Committee 

Chairwoman 


